

Wilma P. Mankiller Principal Chief John A. Ketcher Deputy Chief

June 2, 1994

R. Thomas Seymour, Esq. Suite 230
Mid-Continent Tower
Tulsa, Oklahoma 74103

Dear Tom:

Thank you for sharing with me your very impressive legal background. Sometime during the summer months I would like for you to visit with me at the Cherokee Nation just to become more familiar with us. We don't have any current litigation needs right now nor do we anticipate any in the foreseeable future, but you never can tell. I would like to have someone in mind for the time when the need does arise.

The next few weeks will be extremely busy but July should be a bit better. To schedule a time to visit, please call my assistant, Nita Cochran at (918) 456-0671, ext. 200.

I enjoyed dinner immensely. I look forward to visiting with you again. Please give my regards to Stephanie.

Best wishes.

Sincerely,

Wilma P. Mankiller Principal Chief